From: Charles County Government <applications@charlescountymd.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2024 8:22 AM

To: Webmaster <Webmaster@charlescountymd.gov>

Subject: Feedback for Charles County, MD

[External Content Warning] This message is from an external sender. Please exercise caution when opening
attachments and hover over any links before clicking.

You have received this feedback from Jim Crawford < ;_> for the following page:

https://www.charlescountymd.gov/government/boards-commissions/meeting-agendas-minutes

The results of the Charter Board’s survey have more to say about the state of public interest in the charter than the details
and direction of the charter itself. With a miniscule percent of the voters responding to the survey, a mere 319 or so, the
Board should not rely on the statistics from the survey to make important inclusive decisions as to the proposed charter
contents. The only true significant statistics are those which indicate an overwhelming percentage of agreement on a few
key issues, i.e. term limits, age eligibility, and removal for misconduct. Since all other questions had mixed responses, this
Board should rely on its own fact findings and experience and use those guidelines to set forth components of the
proposed charter. Moreover, the Board should include in the proposed charter an extensive preamble with sub-sections
outlining explanations as to the reason for proposing the most potentially confusing or controversial sections. Respectfully
submitted, Jim Crawford Charter Board, Alternate member





